4/11/24
Good morning Broad Street families,
Current 5th Grade Parents:  We will be completing elective selections for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year.  Attached is the information for this process. If you have any questions, please contact Dan Giorgianni at Nehaunsey Middle School at 856/224/4920 ext. 2135
Have a nice evening!

